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 Please be aware that there will be a traffic pattern change 

scheduled for Tuesday, April 21, 2020 beginning at 8:00 am through 4:00 pm on Thursday, April 23, 2020. The 

New Mexico Department of Transportation will be re-wiring the lights at the intersection of S. White Sands Blvd 

and Panorama Blvd. The intersection will become a 3-way stop. Please follow the traffic signs and see the map 

below for a visual representation of the traffic changes. Please use alternative routes if possible and use caution 

while traveling through the area. Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we work to improve our streets 

and infrastructure. 
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